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September 
9/9 Popcorn Delivery 
9/10-9/24 Popcorn Show n Sells   
9/27 School Night for Scouting 
9/28 First Pack Meeting (7pm) 
 

October 
10/1 Popcorn Show n Sell (First Friday) 

Learn Not to Burn (TBD by Council) 
10/15-17 Camporee (Webelos II) 
10/19 Pack Meeting (7pm) 
10/20Pack Hayride (6pm) 
 

November 
11/5-11/6 Fort Mifflin Sleepover 
Scouting for Food Drive (TBD by Council) 

11/16 Nov. Pack Meeting (7pm) 
 

December 
12/14 Pack Meeting/Christmas Party 
(Cards for Seniors/Craft/Pinewood cars) 
Caroling (TBD) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 
1/18 Pack Meeting 
Scout Night with the 76ers (TBD by Council) 
 

February 
2/5-6 Academy of Natural Sciences trip 
2/15 Pack Mtg 
2/19 Valley Forge Pilgrimage  
2/26 Pinewood Derby 
 

March 
3/19 Blue and Gold Banquet 
 

April 
4/8-4/10 Camp Ware 
4/12 Pack Meeting 
 

May 
5/10 Pack Mtg 
Pack Picnic (TBD) 
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August 29, 2010 

(Sunday 2pm) 
 

Pack Picnic 
Agenda 

 
 Gathering/Free Time 
 
 Opening Ceremony 
 (Webelos) 

 Matt 
Harper/Arrow of 
Light 

 
 Program 

 Belt Loop: Flag 
Football  

 
 Announcements 

 Coming Up 

 Popcorn 

 Volunteering 
  
 Food/Drink 
 
 Closing 
 

 Committee Members 

 
Cubmaster: 
Jeff Jones 

 (610)792-1420 
 

Assistant Cubmaster: 
Kim Locke 

 (267)304-0960 

 

Treasurer/Chartered Org. Rep.: 
Steve Armstrong 
(610)304-2856 

 

Unit Commissioner: 
Keith Hollander 
(610)935-3828 

 

Committee Members: 
Kevin Lavigne 
(610)917-0579 

Ted Locke 
(215)939-4791 
Bridget Gatcha 
(610)935-5545 

Jason Vitz 
(610)415-1093 

 
Cubpack 170 generally meets on the 
3

rd
 Tuesday of each school month. 

 
.  
          
  
 

2010-2011 Scout Year Agenda 

I hope everyone has had a great summer!  As we begin the new Scouting 
year today, let’s remember that we are still celebrating the centennial year of 
Scouting in America.  That’s 100 years that Scouts have been able to make 
a difference! 
 
This year also marks a turning point for me.  As my son Neal will be moving 
on to Middle School and advancing—I hope!—to Boy Scouts, I will be 
leaving the Pack as well. It’s hard to believe that this is Neal’s 5

th
 year as a 

Scout and my 5
th
 year as a Scout leader.  For this season, Kim Locke will 

help me as Assistant Cubmaster, so that next year she can take my place. 
Thank you Kim for stepping up. 
  
So now let’s take a look forward at what the future has to offer.  Pack 170 
leaders have been busy all summer putting together a fun-filled agenda for 
the 2010-2011 season.    
 
--Jeff 


